Talking Points for Legislative Chairs, December 2020
Details are in the December issue of the Advocacy Communicator.

· The California economy is doing better than anticipated and the Legislative Analyst’s Office predicts that the state will receive $26 billion more in tax revenues than expected, give or take $10 billion. That would be good news, but our schools still need more federal funding to help them deal with the impacts of the pandemic. The Communicator has a link so that we can easily contact our U.S. senators and representatives and ask them to approve pandemic relief funding.
· Sacramento Safari will be virtual this year, making it easy for all of us to attend. There will be a sneak peek on February 5 from 9:30 a.m. to 11 a.m. Safari sessions will be held the morning of February 22 and in the afternoon on February 23.
· We all need to sign up for action alerts from Fourth District PTA and California State PTA, so we can contact state legislators when it’s important to support or oppose a bill. The link to do that and a link to find out the names and contact information for your state legislators are in the newsletter.
· California State PTA’s Legislation Conference will also be virtual. It will be held on February 8 and 9, and costs $50 (which should be reimbursed by your PTA). The link to get more information and register is in the newsletter.
· The tobacco industry succeeded in collecting a million signatures to stop a new state law that bans the sale of flavored tobacco products to children and adults. California State PTA worked very hard to get this law passed. If the secretary of state approves the signatures, the law will be delayed until the November 2022 election, when voters will decide whether to keep or reject the law.
· The Communicator lists Orange County election results for state senate and state assembly positions.
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